



November 17, 2020


Dear Dr. Dave DuBois,


We are proud to present you with the Climate Change Leadership Institute 
(CCLI) 2020 Direct Action Award for raising awareness about the climate crisis 
and emphasizing the public health benefits in store if we take a leadership role in 
addressing it.  


CCLI is a grassroots based non profit organization based in Santa Fe New 
Mexico. We emphasize solutions to climate change that empower the 
community. Every year we give out leadership awards locally and nationally to 
people who make an outstanding contribution to phasing out greenhouse gas 
emissions and restoring a healthy planet.


As the State Climatologist you have been diligently informing New Mexico’s 
residents about the dire impacts of climate change as well as sharing uplifting 
ways we can be resilient and responsive in creating a brighter future. The more 
our society is informed and engaged with this challenge the more we will rise to 
the occasion. We thank you for your leadership and acknowledge the 
importance of your work.   


Along with this letter we are commemorating your efforts by providing a plaque 
to you and a seed grant to the NMSU Foundation for the Climate Monitoring and 
Education Fund for student involvement. Further, we stand with you as an ally in 
working to engage New Mexico as a leader in solving the climate crisis.


With gratitude for your dedication,


Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director


